First Signals — 4 February 2022

Stop state on trips of our students and scientists to coronavirus-affected areas

Rector Miroslav Brzezina, in agreement with the deans of our faculties, has decided that in the coming
semester our students and staff will not travel to Asian countries affected by coronavirus.

"Similarly, the Technical University of Liberec will not accept students and academics from these areas,'
said Rector Brzezina.

U

TUL currently has no students or researchers in China. There are six students from the People's Republic
of China enrolled at the Technical University of Liberec for doctoral studies at the Faculty of Textiles. They
enrolled several months ago and some have been here for several years. These students did not fly home
either during the Christmas or the recent Chinese New Year celebrations. At the moment, the mobility
restrictions apply to two students who were interested in going to Taiwan and several Taiwanese who
wanted to enrol in the summer semester at TUL.

Info


https://tuni.tul.cz/rubriky/univerzita/id:109110/stop-stav-na-vyjezdy-nasich-studentu-a-vedcu-do-oblasti-zasazenych-koronavirem

